
 

 

NOTICE FOR BAYSHORE RESIDENTS  
 

KITCHEN STACK 
CLEANING 

 
Please be advised Guscott Plumbing will be onsite 

to perform a full building cleaning of all vertical 
kitchen stacks on 

 
Wednesday August 22nd   

 
from 9:00am – 5:00pm  

 

 Unit entry is not necessary.  
  

The water may be shut off 
intermediately we suggest you store 
water in containers if you require it.  

 
Please contact the Management office @ 905-839-1246  

with any questions or concerns 
Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

August 17, 2018(viaMAXTV) 


